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San Juan Island Fire and Rescue Letter to Newly Elected  
San Juan Island Public Hospital District Board of Commissioners  

 
FRIDAY HARBOR, WA – San Juan County Fire District 3 Commissioner Bob Jarman sent the 
attached letter to the all members of San Juan Island Public Hospital District #1 this afternoon. 

The letter is attached (PDF) and is for immediate release. 
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The San Juan Island Fire & Rescue was established on October 6, 1958. The fire department covers 
about 55 square miles, includes all of San Juan Island, as well as Brown and Pearl Islands. For more 
information, please visit http://www.sjifire.org/  


